
JOIN THE MESA VIEW
HOA #3  FACEBOOK

GROUP!  

LINK & QR
CODEZoom Meeting Link located on

mvhoa3.org homepage

New Key Fobs for the Pool

Monthly board meetings happen on the
2nd Monday of every month at 6 pm at

the pool and via Zoom. 

Mesa View HOA No. 3 Newsletter

VISIT THE WEBSITE OR FACEBOOK GROUP FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT OUR HOA

Current HOA Board Members

WWW.MVHOA3.ORG  |   BOARD@MVHOA3.ORG

JUNE 23 2024 SUMMER 2024

President
Tim Rahmig

Vice-President
Matt Hoss

Treasurer
Kenna Veatch

Landscaping and Pool Maintenance
Dave Prevost

Secretary
Megan Spencer

Board Member at Large
Pamela Rozar

Email:
 poolkey@mvhoa3.org

Send full name, address, &
phone number. 

$20.00 Replacement Charge

To join the group, scan the QR code, go
to the link, or search for Mesa View

HOA #3 on Facebook.
Answer the questions and a board

member will grant you access. 

Owners and renters welcome!

You Can Now Pay Your Annual Bill Via Zelle!

Monthly HOA Board Meetings

https://www.facebook.com/groups/
676239516791841/?ref=share

Your annual bill of $252 will be sent out by the end of June

Need a Replacement Key Fob?

A new key fob system has been
installed at the pool. You can collect
your key card at the pool during the
swim season from 12pm-6pm. We

expect the new system to help
improve security at our beautiful

neighborhood pool. 

If you are unable to pick your key
card up from the pool, please

contact mesaviewhoa3@gmail.com
or call Laurel at 858-945-4099, so

that we can figure out the best way
to get your key fob to you. 

If you have not picked up your new
key fob from the pool by the end of
the summer season, a member of
the board will contact you directly

to ensure you receive your key fob. 

Utilize the email
mesaviewhoa3@gmail.com to pay

your annual bill via Zelle with
participating banks. Scan the QR
code to find participating banks. 

Laurel Dahlberg
mesaviewhoa3@gmail.com

What do Red Flags up
at the Pool Mean?

Please note that red flags up at the pool
indicate that the pool is currently CLOSED
due to an incident involving human feces
or vomit. After such incidents, the pool
must be closed for 72 hours and proper
cleaning protocols followed. Signs will be
posted to let you know when it is safe to
resume swimming. 


